
NEW RE-ENTRY UNIT 
IN SUFFOLK

·       Employment discrimination
·       Section 8 issues

·       Certificates of relief from civil 
disability/certificates of good conduct

·       Denial of a professional license
·       Denial of employment due to prior 

neglect/abuse findings

NASSAU SUFFOLK LAW SERVICES ANNOUNCES

Where a criminal record creates a barrier to 
employment or reintegration into the 

community, NSLS’ Re-Entry Unit provides free 
representation to low income Suffolk residents 

on many civil matters related to previous 
incarceration:

Call us today: 631-232-2400
 

1757 Veterans Hwy Suite #50
Islandia, NY 11749

www.nslawservices.org

Assistance is also provided to low income 
people who have been released from prison 
within the last year on matters related to:

·       Housing
·       Public benefits
·       Consumer Debt


